28th April 2021



Noden Primary School Newsletter

Welcome back to our Summer term. I hope you all had a lovely break, ready for the new term ahead. As I walked around school this morning it was lovely to see every class full of children working hard, having fun and learning. Can I remind parents that we expect high standards of behaviour from your children, so can I ask you to also be positive role models in regard to your language and behaviour at all times especially at the beginning and the end of day when children are also present.

Mrs H Vernon

Headteacher

News and Information

Safety Guidelines

All children can be dropped off to school between 8:40 and 9:00am but please do not leave any children unattended until the gates are open. Remember to continue to use the allocated time slots for pick-up at the end of the day.

Year 1 and Year 2 - 2:40pm

Year 3 and Year 4 - 2:45pm

Year 5 and Year 6 - 2:55pm

Can we also kindly remind you to SOCIAL DISTANCE and wear a face covering when entering the school premises.

COVID Symptoms

If any child displays any COVID symptoms, please keep them and any siblings at home and arrange for a PCR test. Lateral Flow Test should not be used for children at Primary School age and it will not be accepted. You will be asked to arrange for the correct test before returning to school.

School Contact

Please remember to use a phone, e-mail or Class Dojo app if you need to get in touch with school to avoid any contact before or after school. We are continuing to be a cashless school so please remember to use SIMS Pay for all payments. You can follow instructions on school Dojo or email school office to get your personal unique code.

Breakfast and After School Club

Our before and after school clubs will start from Tuesday 4th May.

Before school: 8:00-8:40am

After school: 3:00-4:30pm.

There will be 10 places available and all places have to be pre-booked and pre-paid via Sims Pay. Please note that no food will be offered during these times. Please see our school Dojo message for any further information.

Election Day

The school will be closed on **Thursday 6th May** to be used as a Polling station. Learning tasks and activities will be provided for children. You will be informed through a Class Dojo message on the day.

Important Dates

Election Day Thursday 6th may

Half-term: Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June

Summer Term ends Friday 16th July

Always check our website: www.wodenprimary.org for an up to date information.